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TWGHSs Sun Hoi Directors’ College 2016-2017 Letter to Parents No.93

Updated Arrangement for LAC Study Tour to Malaysia

Dear Parents,
25" May, 2017

Thank you for supporting the Language Across the Curriculum Committee overseas study tour to Malaysia.
27 students were finally selected to take part in the tour.

Please note that the date of the tour has been changed from1-7-2017 to 4-7-2017 to 2-7-2017 to 5-7-2017 due
to the unavailability of flight seats on 1-7-2017 and 4-7-2017. Please be rest assured that the itinerary and tour
fee would remain unchanged.

Should you have any questions concerning the arrangement for the tour, please contact Ms. Chan Wai Kam at
24645220.

Yours faithfully,

Chow Hing-chung
Principal

TWGHSs Sun Hoi Directors' College 2016-2017 Letter to Parent No.93

Updated Arrangement for LAC Study Tour to Malaysia
Reply Slip
(Please return this slip to Ms. Chan Wai Kam on or before 29-5-2017)

I have read and understood the arrangement for the LAC study tour to Malaysia.

Student’s Name
Class : ( )

Parent’s Signature

Date




